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Dear valued customers, 

Thank you for your on-going support to Bien Dong Shipping Company Co., LTD. 
In Early 2003, Bien Dong started its domestic service linking Hai Phong and Ho Chi Minh and
now presently have been known as the best domestic container shipping lines.
At the beginning of 2005, Bien Dong launched Thailand – Vietnam service and became the first
Vietnamesse shipping independently operating container vessel in oversea liner services. 
In July 2006, BIEN DONG cooperates with MOL, a giant Japanese carrier, to open a new joint
container shipping services linking Haiphong, Hochiminh and Singapore, which is seen as the
first step of cooperative strategies between BIENDONG and MOL in container shipping field.
Through the cooperation, BIENDONG aims to offer high-quality container services more in
Intra-Asia market.
Since 26th March 2007, our VHS service started linking Haiphong – Hongkong with two sailings
per week.
Currently, all Bien Dong and Oversea Agent ‘s offices are linked by IShip – a professtional
container shipping management software – so that we can control our services more effectively
and we will continue to improve our information technology (IT) system to offer more convnient
services such as online schedule informations, cargo tracking and booking. 
You make BIEN DONG what it is today. By constantly enhancing our services to you, we are
determined to be your best partner in container shipping.We will carry on our reputation of being
an excellent service company that offers safe and timely transport services while delivering high
added values. BIEN DONG always realises a guideline: "Maximally meeting the customers'
demand, virtually desiring the customers to use its service with fully satisfaction".

Thank you

General Director   
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